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The Newberry County Voter Registration and Election Board met on Monday, February 7, 2022, at 1:00 PM at 

the Newberry County Registration and Election Office.  

 

Chairman John Glasgow called the meeting to order, and Henry Summer gave the invocation.  

 

Board Members present were Chairman John Glasgow, Vice-Chairman Brenda Fulmer, Doretha Simpson, and 

Martha Waller. Director Amy Perkins was also in attendance. Secretary Sam Price and Donnie Bobb were 

absent. 

 

Chairman John Glasgow asked for a motion to approve the minutes from the January 10, 2022, board meeting. 

Doretha Simpson made the motion to defer the minutes. Martha Waller seconded, and the motion to defer the 

minutes was approved unanimously. 

 

Director Amy Perkins reminded everyone to file their Statement of Economic Interests (SEI) Report. All reports 

are due by March 30, 2022. 

 

Director Perkins let everyone know the budget had been sent to county administration earlier in the week. 

Amendments, if necessary, would be made at a later date. Monies had been added to the budget to allow three 

board members and the director to attend the 2023 SCARE Conference and for two people to attend the Mid-

Year SCARE Conference.  

 

The SCARE Regional Work Conference will be held in Beaufort SC on April 10-12. Chairman John Glasgow 

appointed Doretha Simpson to attend the Regional Work Conference and Brenda Fulmer to serve as an 

alternate. It was the consensus of the board to accept Chairman John Glasgow’s appointment. 

 

Director Perkins let the board members know everyone was signed up for the April 26, 2022, State Election 

Commission Zoom Class, Getting Things Done Under Pressure, 9:00 AM to Noon. The classes will be held in 

County Council Chambers. 

 

Director Perkins informed the board members as of the current date, she did not have all of the necessary files 

to complete the redistricting, but had already completed SC Congressional Redistricting. She would let them 

know when she receives the additional files to complete redistricting. She did not have a firm date. 

  



There being no further business, Chairman John Glasgow asked for a motion to adjourn. Doretha Simpson made 

the motion to adjourn seconded by Martha Waller. The meeting adjourned at 1:30 PM. The next meeting will be 

held on Monday, March 7, 2022, at 1:00 PM. 

 

 
 

 


